
News Release 
Dallas Police Department 

Police Media Relations Unit 
Phone: 214-671-4065 Fax: 214-670-8154 

www.dallaspolice.net 
 

September 6, 2013 
 

 
“Chief on the Beat”  

Crime Prevention Safety and Health Fair 
Central Patrol Division 

 
On Saturday, September 7, 2013, the Dallas Police Department’s Office of Community Affairs 
along with the Central Patrol Division will host a “Chief on the Beat” Crime Prevention Safety 
and Health Fair. This event will take place at Samuell Grand Recreation Center, 6200 E. Grand 
Ave., Dallas, Texas, from 10am to 2pm.  
 
The Chief on the Beat event provides the Police Department an opportunity to engage the local 
community in a non-enforcement setting. This event also allows for the integration of various 
city services and community partners in order to build stronger relationships.  
 
The Dallas Police Department will have a variety of children’s activities along with food and 
other giveaways. We are encouraging everyone to come out and participate in this fun and 
informative community partnership.  
 
Several vendors will be present to provide the public with free health services such as diabetes 
testing, blood pressure checks, and much more.  
 
For additional information, please call the Office of Community Affairs at (214) 671-4045. 
Primary contact for interviews is Mr. Shawn Williams, Manager of The Office of Community 
Affairs.             
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